
 

THE ANGUS COUNCIL (GUTHRIE PORT ARBROATH)(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF 

DRIVING AND WAITING) ORDER 2024 

 

Notice is hereby given that on 15 July 2024 for the purpose the reconstruction of 

Guthrie Port Roundabout for the Arbroath a Place for Everyone. The Order will come 

into force from 15 July 2024 from which date it is anticipated that it will last for a 

period of 19 weeks. 

 

The effect of this Order insofar as it relates to the following roads:- 

 

The effect of this Order insofar prohibits any vehicle to drive or be driven on in or 

upon the following roads :- 

 

• Guthrie Port, Arbroath  : from its junction with Guthrie Port Roundabout (A92) 

eastwards for a distance of 25m  or thereby  

 

The alternative route for vehicular traffic westbound is via North Port, Barngreen and 

Grant Road, (A92). 

 

The effect of this Order insofar prohibits any vehicle to wait in or upon the following 

streets in Arbroath: 

 

• Hamilton Green, Arbroath (west side): from a point 46m or thereby north east 

of its junction with Guthrie Port, extending in a north-easterly direction for a 

distance of 95 metres or thereby 
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Director Infrastructure and Environment 


